
“How To Tell If It’s True Love”
John 13



Read: John 13



John 13:14-15

If I then, your Lord and Teacher, 
have washed your feet, you also 
ought to wash one another's 
feet. For I have given you an 
example, that you also should do 
just as I have done to you.



John 13:34

A new commandment I give to you, 
that you love one another: just as I 
have loved you, you also are to love 
one another.



John 13:35

By this all people will know that you 
are my disciples, if you have love for 
one another.



1 Corinthians 13:1

If I speak in the tongues of men or of 
angels, but do not have love, I am 
only a resounding gong or a 
clanging cymbal.



1 Corinthians 13:2

If I have the gift of prophecy and can 
fathom all mysteries and all 
knowledge, and if I have a faith that 
can move mountains, but do not 
have love, I am nothing.



1 Corinthians 13:3

If I give all I possess to the poor and 
give over my body to hardship that I 
may boast, but do not have love, I 
gain nothing.



1 Corinthians 13:13

And now these three remain: faith, 
hope and love. But the greatest of 
these is love.



1 John 4:9-10

This is how God showed his love 
among us: He sent his one and only 
Son into the world that we might live 
through him. This is love: not that we 
loved God, but that he loved us and 
sent his Son as an atoning sacrifice 
for our sins.



Romans 5:8

But God demonstrates his own love 
for us in this: While we were still 
sinners, Christ died for us.



2 Corinthians 5:21

For our sake he made him to be sin who 
knew no sin, so that in him we might 
become the righteousness of God.


